
Friday 17th January 2025 

Hythe Bay has been a busy hub of activity this 

week. The fence has been replaced at the front of 

the school but we are still waiting to hear when the 

repairs to the youth club will take place. We hope 

that it will be soon. 

Reception have enjoyed exploring ‘Sails’ and KS1 

are exploring fossils while Yr 3/4  have been 

looking at maps and finding out where volcanoes 

are located. Yr 5/6 have been trying to draw self 

portraits only using one line! 

Attendance 

We will as a school continue to 

strive for 100% attendance 

Free School Milk 

Children who are eligible for benefits-

based free school meals are also 

entitled to a free glass of milk 

everyday. If this is something that you 

would like for your child then please 

make the office aware. 

Pizza and Praise 

Don’t forget the first exciting event is 

happening in the School Hall this 

Sunday from 5pm. All welcome ! 

Reminder Class Worship  

 Friday 24th January Seashells (Yr R) 

 

          

         Hammerhead Sharks 98.1 

92. 9 % 

Naz Ali 

Jamie Woods 



 

 

 

 

Head lice 

Head lice in school is an ongoing issue in school 

and we ask you to please be vigilant as they 

appear to be widespread at the moment.  It is 

important that parents are aware of how to treat 

head lice and possible measures to take to 

prevent them spreading. If you need any support 

then please come and ask or please visit https://

www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 
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